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From: Clarence Jr <upscale81@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, May 6, 2016 8:05 PM

To: Cannon, Gary; governor.haley@sc.lmhostediq.com; Haley, Nikki

Subject: transcript exemption

Director Cannon and Gov. Haley: 

 

I sent an email on yesterday requesting for an exemption requiring that a transcript of SC Worker's Comp Full 

Commission Hearing be provided to SC Worker's Comp Comm. SC Worker's Comp Commission is more than able to 

obtain a transcript for themslves and furthermore it will place a hardship on me.. Please send a response. 

 

Clarence Jenkins Jr 


